
GEORGE FENTHAM HAMPTON-IN-ARDEN CHARITY 

 

New Educational Grants Scheme 2018 

 

Educational Grants are available for students to help with their study 

costs for Hampton-in-Arden students leaving secondary education 

and moving on to an apprenticeship, further education, training 

scheme, or NVQs. 

THESE DISCRETIONARY GRANTS WILL BE VARIABLE AND AWARDED ON MERIT. 

Applicants must have lived in Hampton-in-Arden for a minimum of two years.  

Successful applicants will be required to complete 10 hours work in the community of 

Hampton-in-Arden, as determined by the Fentham Trust each year. 

All applicants will be required to attend an interview on one of the following mornings: 

Saturday 16th June 2018 

Saturday 23rd June 2018 

Friday 29th June 2018 

APPLICATIONS TO BE RECEIVED BY 26TH MAY 2018 

 

Application forms and further information can be obtained from the Clerk: 

 clerk@georgefenthamtrust.org.uk             www.georgefenthamtrust.org.uk 

Julie Richardson 

Fentham Trust Office, Marsh Lane, Hampton-in-Arden, B92 0AH 

Telephone 01675 443850. 

mailto:clerk@georgefenthamtrust.org.uk
http://www.georgefenthamtrust.org.uk/

